
Happy Thanksgiving

We would like to wish all the members of Victory Lodge 1725
and their families a very Happy Thanksgiving.

What are we thankful for here? We are thankful for YOU! Our
members are our union and our local.

If you are traveling this holiday please be safe and save us a
piece of pumpkin pie!

Fraternally,

Victory Lodge 1725 Executive Board & Staff.

https://vl1725.org/happy-thanksgiving/

